Hello families,

A few notes as we start wrapping up our school year.

- 1. Each classroom will continue to offer LIVE morning meetings where we'll discuss a question of the day.
- 2. Check out the Fifth Grade "StarBurst" on the Rising Star Elementary PTA FaceBook Page on Monday!
- 3. We want you to feel supported navigating these opportunities to engage during Continuous Learning. Please reach out if you need anything. We keep the <u>5th Grade Website</u> updated weekly with information and how to contact staff.

Thank you for your support during Continuous Learning!

The Fifth Grade Team